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Memorandum 
 

DATE:  May 13, 2022  

TO:  Lowell Residents 

FROM:  Lowell Town Council 

SUBJECT: Road Reconstruction 

Last year the Lowell Town Council received $1 million in Community Crossing Matching Grant Funds 

from INDOT for road reconstruction.  The town matched the INDOT grant with approximately $330,000 

of town funds.  As a result, the town will begin road reconstruction beginning the week of May 15, 2022 

at the following locations: 

 Tomahawk from Apache to Mohawk 

 Arrowhead from Commanche to Shawnee 

 Cherokee from Mohawk to Shawnee 

 Shawnee from Arrowhead to Navajo 

 Camelot from Arthur to 175th 

 Driftwood from Joe Martin to Gatewood 

Our contractor (Milestone Construction) will begin by removing and replacing selected curbing, 

sidewalks and sidewalk ramps.  Not all the curbing and sidewalks will be replaced.  Milestone will follow 

by removing and replacing all the existing asphalt pavement and stone base.  The asphalt course will be 

removed with a large milling machine.  The stone base will be removed with a large excavator.  Haul 

trucks will be utilized to remove and deliver materials.  Weather permitting, the start to finish timeframe 

should be approximately two weeks per project area. 

During construction we ask that you do not park in the street during working hours.  If curb is being 

replaced at your drive, you may not be able to utilize your drive until the concrete cures.  Residents 

should expect delays and difficulty traveling these roadways during construction.  For your safety and 

Milestone’s, please travel slowly and carefully through the project areas.   

Feel free to speak with Milestone workers about scheduling or contact Craig Hendrix (Town Engineer) at 

219.696.7794 or by email at chendrix@lowell.net.  Your patience and cooperation during this time is 

greatly appreciated. 
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